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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Dir (HR)/2016-17    Dated at New Delhi the 2nd February 2017 
 
To, 
  
Smt. Sujata Ray, 
Director (HR), BSNL Board,   
New Delhi- 110001. 
 
Subject: Vindictive action of the Pers. Cell of BSNL Corporate Office against Shri V.P. Singh, AM 

(LE) and the Circle Secretary, AIBSNLEA, BSNL Corporate Office Circle, New Delhi – 
Our protest regarding. 

 
Respected Madam, 
 
On the subjected cited above, an incidence of vindictive action of the Pers. Cell of BSNL Corporate 
Office against Shri V.P. Singh, AM (LE) and the Circle Secretary, AIBSNLEA, BSNL Corporate Office 
Circle, New Delhi has been brought to the notice of AIBSNLEA CHQ. 
 
Madam, you are aware that a call of 2 days Dharana call on 27th and 28th December 2016 at Corporate 
Office, Circle Head Quarters and SSA Head Quarters was given by the United Forum comprising of 
AIBSNLEA, AIGETOA and AITEEA under the sequence of protest action programs against the 
indifferent attitude of BSNL Management on our genuine demands. 
 
Shri V.P. Singh, AM (LE) and the Circle Secretary, AIBSNLEA, BSNL Corporate Office Circle, New 
Delhi followed the instructions of the CHQ call and after availing a two days casual leave participated in 
the said Dharana Program. His leave has been duly sanctioned by his controlling officer on 05.01.2017. 
 
The said protest action programs were called back after a cordial meeting with your good self.  
 
After this meeting issuance of show cause notice to Shri V.P. Singh, AM (LE) and the Circle Secretary, 
AIBSNLEA, BSNL Corporate Office Circle, New Delhi deciding for the deduction of the salary for two 
days is seems to be a vindictive action by the Pers. Cell of BSNL Corporate Office. Whereas, after the 
aforesaid cordial meeting, such type of vindictive incidences must have been avoided. These vindictive 
actions puts a question mark on the cordialness of the BSNL Management. 
 
We would, therefore, request you to kindly look into the matter and arrange to issue necessary 
corrective order in this regard.  
 
 With kind regards,  
 
Encl: As above 
 

Yours sincerely 
-sd-  

        (Prahlad Rai) 
General Secretary 

 


